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RESCUE UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 

SUPERINTENDENT’S NEWSLETTER 

May, 2019 

Dear Rescue Union School District Families, 

It is hard to believe it is the last month of school already.  The year has flown by.  Thank 

you for giving us the opportunity to serve with you on behalf of your amazing children.   

Currently we are in the midst of State testing, and our students are taking it very 

seriously.  We appreciate our families doing all they can to schedule appointments after 

school hours, so our kiddos have uninterrupted time to focus and show what they know.   

Please note the dates for the Open House events at each site listed on the left.  We hope 

you can attend.  Our sites are showing off student projects, writing pieces, beautiful 

artwork, science projects, their school gardens, and also music concerts as well, to name 

a few important aspects.  You will be amazed at what your students have accomplished 

this year.  We hope to see you there! 

As we head into summer, don’t forget to encourage your child to read for fun.  It is 

always great to continue reading.  Visit the public library, Barnes and Noble, or check out 

used book stores to find interesting materials for your child to read. 

The last day of school is Friday, May 24 and the first day of the 2019-2020 school year is 

Wednesday, August 14. 

With that said, have a wonderful May and a beautiful summer.   

Sincerely, Cheryl Olson 

 

 

 We are proud to announce that every elementary school sent a team of students to 
compete in the annual Nature Bowl event this year!  This enriching opportunity is perfect 
for students who excel in the sciences and want that additional challenge in a fun way!  
Students have to apply and try out to be on a team.  Our students did a fantastic job!  The 
5th grade team from Jackson is headed to finals this month! 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations to Pleasant Grove’s Band, 

under the direction of Mr. Shaun Manley, for 

bringing home many top honors from the Six 

Flags competition.  The Jazz Ensemble won 

“Best Overall Jazz Ensemble” for the entire 

competition, regardless of the division. 

Percussion & Concert Band earned 1st place, 

Symphonic Band took 2nd place, Jazz Combo 

took 2nd place, Jazz Foundations, 3rd place, 

and the bassist took 1st overall for soloists! 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Open House Schedule 
We look forward to 

seeing you there! 
 
Green Valley: May 9  

Jackson: May 15 

Lake Forest: May 2 

Lakeview: May 16 

Rescue: May 3 

Marina Village: May 9 

Pleasant Grove: May 8 

 

8th Grade Promotions 
May 24, 2019 

 
Pleasant Grove 

8:00 AM 
 

Marina Village 
8:00 AM 

(Rolling Hills Church) 


